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OFFICIAL PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that on January 12, 2024, there will be held, at the City Hall upstairs, in the 
City of Saint Paul, Alaska, a Special Election on proposed taxes within the City limits of Saint 
Paul Island, Alaska.  
 
The polls for said Special Election will be open at 8AM and closed at 8PM on the same day and 
all qualified electors of the City of Saint Paul, Alaska will be entitled to vote at said election.  
 
Dated this 12th day of December 2023.  
 

_________________________ 
Aubrey Wegeleben, City Clerk  

 
The Ballot shall read: 
 
Voting Yes adds the proposed additional tax to the current 3.5% sales tax.  
 
 

Shall an additional tax of five percent (5%) be assessed on the sale of alcohol 
beverages, marijuana, and tobacco products within the City of Saint Paul? 
 Yes  No 
 
 

   

Shall an additional tax of eight percent (8%) be assessed on the rental of motor 
vehicles within the City of Saint Paul? 
 Yes  No 
 
 

   

Shall an additional tax of twelve percent (12%) be assessed on the rental rooms 
within the City of Saint Paul? 
 Yes  No 

 


